
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 
We would like to remind all 
parents that the school is not open 
for drop off until 08:30, please do 
not drop your children off before 
this time as teachers will be in and 
out of the classroom preparing for 
the day. 
 

Covid Update – We currently have 
three case of Covid in school. 
 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 
 

March 
W/C 28 – Parents meetings. 
Fri 29 – Year 2 Kwik Cricket Festival at 
Hetherset and Tas Valley Cricket Club 
09:30 – 11:30. 
Thurs 31 – Egg Drop Challenge. 
Thurs 31 – FOW Easter Fayre. 
April 
Fri 1 - Last day of term. 
Fri 1 – Easter Service. At Wreningham 
All Saints Church. 
Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 
Wed 20 – Children back to school. 
Mon 25 – Year 3-4 Quad Athletics 
Team compete at UEA School Games 
9:30 – 12:30. 
May 
Mon 2 – May Bank holiday. 
Mon 9 -12th Year 6 National SATs test 
week. 
Fri 20 – School Council Art day. 
Fri 27 – Last day of half term. 
Mon – 30 – 3rd Summer Half Term 
holiday. 
June 
Mon 6 – Children back to school. 
W/C 6 – Year 1 Phonics screening. 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Georgie M  Class 2: Lila, Olive 
Class 3:  Mimi , Celia Class 4:  Sam, Freya, Woody, Bella 
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Hockey Tournament 

This week class 3 attended a Hockey Tournament, here are some words from the 

children that attended: We had a fun day at the Hockey Tournament. We took four 

teams, one of our teams won the gold medal and we had team members that were 

awarded team player awards.  

We played five games where there was lots of tackling and goals scored. The 

cheering on from the teachers, TA’s and helpers encouraged us to play our best. 

Thank you to all the adults that organised the event for us. 

 
Easter Fayre - The FOWS will be holding an Easter fayre next Thursday after school. 

If the weather is good we will be outside otherwise we will be in the hall. There will be 

a variety of stalls including Easter cakes (donations would be gratefully received!) and a 

tombola. We will also be holding an Easter egg hunt around Wreningham over the 

holidays and sheets will be available to buy at £1.50 each. There will also be a raffle 

where you have the chance to win adult tickets to Old Buckenham Air show which have 

been kindly donated to us (3 pairs available). We hope to see you there! 

 
Many thanks to everyone who collected and donated ‘Books for Schools’ tokens. 

You collected over 1,000 tokens, which gave us £100 towards new books! This 

money was used to purchase books to support our RSHE curriculum. They will be 

kept in the library for all classes to use and enjoy. The new titles include: 

 

 

Online Safety – A letter has been sent 

home with the children today to talk 

about the importance of online 

safety, specifically when using Roblox. 

 


